




The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to the United Nations avails itself 

of this opportunity to renew to the Office of legal Affairs of the United Nations the assurances 

of its highest consideration. 

Office of legal Affairs 
of the United Nations 
New York 

New York, May 16'h, 2022 


